10/7/2014 News Graphic

A new beginning for 4-H club members





The Ozaukee County 4-H officer training meeting was held Sept. 6 at the at the Ozaukee County Fairgrounds Pavilion. 4-H officers – most brand new to their positions – came from all across the county to gather to learn about their new responsibilities. The jobs include president, vice president, secretary, treasurer, historian and reporter for Ozaukee County 4-H clubs. Each position shows a great purpose and requires a lot of hard work and effort. The 4-Hers gathered to learn responsibilities for their new positions and share information, **above left**, with officers from other clubs with similar jobs. They created groups so the 4-Hers with similar offices could brainstorm ideas to help understand their jobs. Not only were officers able to practice new responsibilities, they were able to bond by playing games, **above right**, singing songs and getting to know each other. After the meetin, the 4-H youth were confident and are now ready to start off the new year of 4-H and take on leadership responsibilities for their clubs.

-by Erin Doughman

Submitted photos

Powered by TECNAVIA

Copyright © 2014 Conley Publishing Group. All Rights Reserved. 09/23/2014